
                                        
 

        Island View Lodge 

News Update Island View Lodge. 
 
Hi to all 
 
This is not our 2 monthly newsletter it is just an update for those interested on the current 
water levels. Yes we back from holiday and enjoyed every moment of it.  
 
Since we have left the river has risen by about 1,6m. That is a lot of water but not as much as 
2011. The river at the moment is at 4,18m and the same day 2011 it was at 6,34m. This 
clearly show the water is much slower than the previous year. Hopefully this will continue 
and we will be in for a good season. According the daily report the stations in the catchment 
area are rising by about 1 to 3cm per day and that is not much for the mighty Zambezi. I took 
the levels yesterday at the lodge and we only went up by 1cm. 

 
 
Fishing for February has not been to bad taking in to consideration that this is not the best 
month for fishing. The biggest been 8,2kg and that is the best for the year so far. Some big 
ones this Feb. were 5,3kg  7,98kg and 8,2kg. That’s quite good going 
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If things continue like this the frenzies should start early and we will be in for a good season. 
 
From all of us on the Zambezi 
Tight lines and hope to see you soon. 
 
Best regards 
Riaan and Marisa 


